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Twitter:@Lorenzoruiz747         YouTube: Lorenzo Ruiz Walnut   

Instragam:  @st.lorenzoruiz_walnut 

 Jan. 14, 2024 



 

We pray & worship.   

     We are a Priestly 

community. 

SLR FRIDAY 
EUCHARISTIC 
ADORATION  

As part of the Friday 

Eucharistic Adoration in our 
parish, let us continue to 

come together each  Friday 
after the  7:00 p.m. Mass.  
Come and stay with Jesus  

for an hour.                      
Bring your friends & family 

and receive blessings when 
you stay for the Benediction 

until 9:30 p.m.   

Dear Beloved Parishioners, Friends, and Benefactors, 
 

A Blessed New Year!  

 

As we set forth embracing the new year, I find myself reflecting on the 

blessings and graces that enveloped our community throughout 2023. 

Our journey together has been nothing short of extraordinary, and I am 

filled with gratitude for the beautiful family community of St. Lorenzo 

Ruiz. I am especially and deeply grateful to the countless volunteers, 

servant leaders, priests, and benefactors who contribute to its 

vibrancy.  

 

Let us collectively revisit the treasures of the past year, reimagining and 

celebrating the gift of Christmas not as a fleeting moment but as a way 

of life to be shared infinitely.  

 

"Welcome Home. Where Heaven Kisses Earth" is not just a mere phrase 

but has become the heartbeat of our community. To “Hang Out With 

Jesus” is a constant invitation to recognize Jesus’ presence in the 

present, because as we learned in the Emmaus story, Jesus is not 

confined to the past; rather, He dwells within us, urging us to share His 

love with others.  

 

In the tapestry of our diverse parish, much like the three Wise Men who 

journeyed from different corners of the world, we acknowledge that 

Jesus, the gift of Christmas, is for all. Our unity lies in the recognition 

that we are a family, entrusted to the Blessed Mother's care. Inspired 

by the example of Zacchaeus, we extend beyond our comfort zones, 

embracing others with a heartfelt hospitality that radiates warmth.  

 

As we now anticipate the unfolding chapters of 2024, let’s continue to 

answer our Bishops’ call for a Eucharistic Revival and become living 

vessels of Christ's love. Let’s nourish ourselves with the Word of God 

daily and let it be the guiding light in our lives. In being a Eucharist for 

each other, we embark on a journey of mutual sharing and love, 

disembarking for one another and staying with each other, just as Christ 

did for us. When we come to church, let our smiles and hospitality echo 

the sentiment of "Welcome Home," embracing everyone we encounter. 

Invite at least two people to join our faith community, extending the 

warmth of our parish family to others. Each ONE, Take TWO!  

 

May we be a beacon of Christ's love…and be a Eucharist, radiating 

the warmth of our parish family to all who cross our path.  

 

Again, a Happy New Year!  

 

With love, gratitude, and prayers, 

Fr. Tony  

CONFESSION    
SCHEDULE 

 

Weekdays 

15 min before daily 7:00am 
& 7:00pm mass 

   Fridays 7:30-8:30pm                             

Saturday 
3:30pm to 4:30pm 

January 14, 2024       
Second Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

INVITATION: We are all 
called to a life of holiness. But 
it’s not always easy to grow in 
holiness and strengthen one’s 
relationship with God on our 
own. Consider reaching out to 
your parish and asking about 
spiritual direction – a spiritual 
director will help you fine tune 
your ears to be more attentive 
to the Lord’s voice. 



 

Let us ‘hang out’ with Jesus...with one 
another!  

 

Bring the Faith Home 

“Speak, Lord, for your servant is listening.” (1 Samuel) 

Have you ever heard God calling you? In what way and 
how? I believe that my parents, teachers, clergy, and 

those entrusted to lead the church became God’s 
vehicles to invite each of us to provide service to the 

community and to the church at most. During my 
elementary school days, we would gather as a group 

and go around the neighborhood to form a block Rosary 
with the guidance of one family. During the Christmas 

season, we would group again to go caroling, and 
during summer, another family would group the young 

children to form the Flores de Mayo event. The whole 
year is full of activities all related to the life of the 

church.  

But all of these changed when I came to America, got 
married, and started my own family life. I wanted to 

draw my children to the church life that I experienced 
during my younger days. I started by volunteering my 
time as a choir member and then found a prayer group 
in the church. It was difficult to balance family, church, 

and work schedule. There was this motto that keeps 
creeping up into my brain that says: “God first, family 

second.” So, that puts work as third?  

Looking back at what I’ve done, I saw that God has 
guided me in what I’ve started and believed in. It 

wasn’t easy. There were obstacles and difficult 
situations that made me ask God:  

“Are you really asking me to serve you? Is this where you 
want me to be? Is it me who just want to be here because I 
believe that I have something to offer you that no one else 

can? Did my serving you become an escape from the 
sometimes-harsh realities of family life?”  

And then, there were life changes: a diagnosis of an 
incurable illness, having my first grandchild, early 

retirement, then the unexpected death of my husband. 
This time, I asked God, “NOW WHAT?” I was no 

longer listening. I was ignoring and questioning and 
bursting into tears like a toddler in tantrums. But God 
never left me. He allowed me to walk with my family 
and the community that he has allowed me to serve.  

I have waited, waited for the Lord, and he stooped 
toward me and heard my cry.  

And he put a new song into my mouth, a hymn to our 
God. 

Here am I, Lord, I come to do your will. (Psalm 40) 

Sheila Sobretodo 

SLR Coordinator, Come Down Zacchaeus Program 

For more info: Please contact                           

 Sheila 626-327-1380 

First Communion 

Please contact  

Ray Apodaca 626-222-4674 

909-595-9545 

rayapodaca@saintlorenzo.org 

 



 WE serve & we share.                                              

 We are a Kingly people. 
ST. FRANCES OF ROME                                          

501 E. Foothill Blvd., Azusa, CA 91702 

Mass & Healing Prayers Friday Jan 19 

Feb. 24 and 25 

Confirmation 

Michael Mutuc 909-595-9545 (ext 116) 

michaelmutuc@saintlorenzo.org           

Youth 

Noah Basit 909-595-9545 

noahbasit@gmail.com 



 

 

We thank our January                            

Liturgical Sponsors 

Sponsor of Light 

Odette Bigornia 

In thanksgiving for the gift of life 

Sponsors of the Word 

Mario & Perla Pajota 

In celebration of their 50th Wedding Anniversary 

Stewardship 

Summary of collection will be posted next week.          

Thank you. 

Can your business help St. Lorenzo 
Ruiz Catholic Church with a 
sponsorship in our weekly church 
bulletin?  With the support of our 
advertisers, we receive this 
publication free of charge. Please 
support the people and businesses 
who underwrite this important 
weekly bulletin for St. Lorenzo Ruiz 

Robert (Bob) Martin 

800-950-9952 x5865 

Second Collection—Jan. 20 & 21  

Pastoral Solidarity Fund                                                     
Church in Africa & Church in Latin America 



we give special attention  

and  solicitude to our youth  

GROW AS A DISCIPLE | PRAY, STUDY, 
ENGAGE, SERVE 

GROW: When Samuel hears the Lord 
speak in today’s first reading, he mistakes it 
as Eli calling out to him in the temple. The 
third time Samuel asks if he called, Eli is 
wise enough to realize what is going on and 
guides Samuel: “Go to sleep, and if you are 
called, reply, Speak, Lord, for your servant 
is listening.” Samuel required guidance 
because he “was not familiar with the Lord, 
because the Lord had not revealed anything 
to him as yet.” In a similar way does the 
Apostle Andrew come to the Lord. In today’s 
Gospel, Andrew didn’t know who Jesus was 
until John the Baptist told him: “Behold, the 
Lamb of God.” Andrew then began to follow 
Jesus, and to bring others to him. There 
may be times when we, like both of these 
men, need someone else to help us hear 
the call of the Lord clearly, or see his pres-
ence among us. Those who serve the Lord 
in this way are a great gift to us, and enable 
us to be that gift for others. Pray for the 
grace to hear what we need to hear, to see 
what we need to see, and to say to others, 

“come, we have found the Messiah.” 

GO EVANGELIZE | PRAYER, INVITA-
TION, WITNESS, ACCOMPANIMENT 

GO: Despite our best efforts, the time and 
attention we give to our lives of faith can 
ebb and flow. Sometimes we can feel so 
connected with God that we sense his pres-
ence everywhere. But there may also be 
times when God feels distant and we strug-
gle to hear his voice. Notice in today’s read-
ings how Samuel “was not familiar with the 
Lord” but was sleeping in the temple, close 
to the ark; notice how Andrew was hanging 
around John the Baptist and immediately 
followed Christ when told who he was. We 
can see that, already before “knowing,” is a 
“desire to know.” The Lord created us, 
formed us into being, and calls us to a rela-
tionship with him. We are drawn to him even 
before we can see or know what he has 
revealed to us. He is our source, and our 
ultimate end. We seek eternal life with 
Christ and a path of holiness to help us on 
our way. The stories of Samuel and the 
disciple Andrew impress upon us that God 
is always near and calling to us – we simply 
must give him the opportunity to speak, 

sometimes when we least expect it. 



 

 

 

SLR Walnut Tai Chi Group every Tuesday 

morning (led by Ross & Minda Papilla) on 

left: their last exercise session for 2023, 

on right: their first exercise session of 

2024. 
What is the St. Lorenzo Ruiz Parish “Red Bag” 
concept? 

The pastoral guidance of Fr. Tony in St. Lorenzo 
Ruiz Catholic Parish Community is to bring us closer 
to God, so he teaches us to be welcoming, and we 
say, “Welcome Home!” He teaches and leads us to 
be generous and charitable, and we have, 
“G.R.A.C.E.” (Generous Response According to 
Christ’s Embrace). 

These two ways are among the many actions Fr. To-
ny encourages us to do what God is asking us to do. 
Jesus told us in Mt.25:35, “I was hungry and you 
gave me something to eat…I was a stranger and you 
invited me in…”  

The “Red Bag” is “me” (the giver). I have the 3 T’s 
(Time, Talent, and Treasure) that I receive from 
God’s goodness every day. These 3T’s are the con-
tents of my “Red Bag”: my time, my talents and my 
treasure. Through the “Red Bag,” I am going out to 
reach many people I do not know nor see yet, God 
does. I can be there for them through the “Red Bag.” 

I am the “Red Bag.” What is in me is the best and 
beautiful that God has created me. I will only give 
through G.R.A.C.E. the best of who I am and repre-
sent myself in the form of the “Red Bag,” and say to 
Jesus (who is the receiver of the “Red Bag”), “I love 
you, Lord. Please accept my best gift to you in this 
“Red Bag” the best of who I am as you have created 
me to be: like YOU who are merciful and loving.” 

Thank you, Jesus for allowing me to share You to 
my brothers and sisters in need. 

Your faithful  
disciple, 

“THE RED 

BAG” 


